
COLLIER REST AREA
CLOSED LONG-TERM

Beginning Monday, September 16th at 3 p.m., the Collier Safety Roadside Rest Area (SRRA)

will undergo a long-term closure due to water distribution issues. Water for the rest area is

drawn directly from the Klamath River and used for potable sources and irrigation. Caltrans

is partnering with the Klamath River Renewal Corporation to resolve the issues.

There is no current estimated time for reopening the facility. Motorists are advised to note

this long-term closure and make alternative plans for stops during travel. Rest area

availability for the state can be found on QuickMap. Caltrans District 2 thanks the local

communities and traveling public for their patience and understanding during this closure.

INTERSTATE 5,  NORTH OF YREKA

D2PIO@DOT.CA.GOV

530-225-3426

DOT.CA.GOV/CALTRANS-NEAR-

ME/DISTRICT-2

CONTACT:

U S E  Q U I C K M A P  F O R  C U R R E N T

R E S T  A R E A  A V A I L A B I L I T Y

T H R O U G H O U T  C A L I F O R N I A


